

Dear First Grade Students and Families,

Welcome to first grade! We are so excited to start this school year with you! We hope you've enjoyed your summer and are once again ready to learn!

Below is the list of supplies that will be helpful to get our school year started off right! Please supply the required items, and be sure to put your child's name on them! On the first day of school, please send all supplies in your child's backpack:

- 24 pack of crayons
- 2 glue sticks
- 3-5 pencils
- 2 dry erase markers (EXPO)
- 1 pair of kid scissors
- 1 two-pocket folder
- 1 pair of headphones for Chromebook

The "Classroom Wish List" items listed below will be shared among all of the students, so there is no need to write your child's name on those.



- Tissues
- Dry Erase Markers (Expo)
- Crayons
- Colored Pencils
- Markers

Thank you for all you are doing to prepare for this year! We look forward to working with you.

Mrs. Rynn and Mrs. Rishell